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Dear Mr. Greene, 

Oct. 7, 1985 

Enclosed is some material provided to us by one of our 
members. It comes from the New· iealand Accident 
Compensation Corporation, and the Dept. of Health. 
The topic is repetition strain injuries. I thought 
it might be of some interest/use to you. 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinator 

224-2308 


